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Ottawa, August 8, 2022
No.: 1000-Tawadina-YME-L1

Imran Gulamani
Bayview Wateridge Inc.

Reference: Proposed development at 100 and 1050 Tawadina Rd.

Subject: Review of plans from the geotechnical perspective under the context
of YME’s report 55-BWI-R0 issued for the referenced development.

In view of the findings in the referenced report review of grading plans
from the geotechnical is not required. Hence, any review of plans from the
geotechnical perspective should be accompanied with specific questions.

The designers are free to ask any questions they see fit to ask with respect
to the findings outlined in the subject report.

Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Yuri Mendez, M. Eng, P. Eng
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